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Dear Michele,
 
In response to the Examining Authority’s Rule 6 letter, dated 23 February 2021, please find attached
our response to Procedural Deadline A.
 
I trust the content of our letter is clear, however please do not hesitate to contact me should you have
any queries or require any clarification.
 
With Kind regards, Carly
 
Carly Vince
Chief Planning Officer
 

@sizewellc.com
90 Whitfield Street
London. WIT 4EZ

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may be protected by legal
privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the e-
mail from your system. This e-mail has been scanned for virus and malicious content
however NNB Generation (SZC) Company Limited cannot accept any liability for any loss
or damage sustained as a result of integrity of this message or its attachments and the
recipient must ensure themselves that the email (and attachments) are virus free.

No employee or agent of the Companies or any related company is authorised to conclude
any binding agreement on behalf of the Companies or any related company by e-mail. All
e-mails sent and received by the Companies are monitored to ensure compliance with the
Companies information security policies. Executable and script files are not permitted
through the Companies’ mail gateway.
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Ms McKay  
The Planning Inspectorate   
National Infrastructure Planning   
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square  
Bristol BS1 6PN  
  
  
10 March 2021  
  
Copied to Ms Gregory, Case Manager (sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk)  
 
Dear Ms McKay  
  
Application EN010012 for The Sizewell C Project by NNB Generation Company (SZC) Limited (“SZC Co.”)    
  
We write further to the Rule 6 letter issued by the Examining Authority on 23 February 2021 [PD-011]. 
 
As requested in the Rule 6 letter, all parties wishing to speak on behalf of SZC Co. at the Preliminary Meeting: Part 1 
have pre-registered with the Case Team using the Preliminary Meeting Participation Form.  
 
We have no substantive comments to make at this stage regarding the examination procedure or draft examination 
timetable. However, the speakers attending the Preliminary Meeting: Part 1 on behalf of SZC Co. will be available to 
participate in any discussion of such matters that takes place during the meeting if necessary and where this would 
assist the Examining Authority.  
 
Should SZC Co.’s proposed changes to the application be accepted by the Examining Authority, we are aware that it 
will be necessary for SZC Co. to confirm the period over which relevant representations can be made in respect of 
the proposed additional land provisions pursuant to the Infrastructure Planning (Compulsory Acquisition) 
Regulations 2010. In parallel with this process, SZC Co. is also intending to carry out publicity that reflects the 
requirements of the Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017. We will seek to 
ensure that the dates of the required notifications and publicity are appropriately aligned with the examination 
timetable issued with the Rule 8 letter.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can help in any way to clarify further any matters associated with this letter.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 


 
 
Carly Vince 
Chief Planning Officer 


 



https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN010012/EN010012-003148-Rule-6-Letter--Combined.pdf
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